
A message from Miss Rowe 

I hope you all had a restful holidays over the Easter period. Welcome back to 

summer term and it already looks like we have an exciting term ahead of us.  

Otter class had a great day out at the School, Farm and Country fair at Trini-

ty Park. They saw lots of farm and domestic animals, including a Suffolk Punch 

horse mother and baby. They enjoyed watching the police dog display team and 

they even saw the Duchess of Edinburgh! 

Don’t forget to check our Facebook page and the photo gallery and latest news 

sections on our website for more information about what’s going on in school. 
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Notice Board 

 Mon 1st May bank holiday 

 Weds 3rd May Bag 2 School collection 

 Thurs 4th May Boogie Bounce in school 

 Mon 8th May bank holiday 

 9th—12th May Year 6 SATs week 

 22nd—26th May Book Festival week 

 29th May—2nd June half-term holidays 

Coronation Celebration!  

Come and join us as we celebrate the coronation of King 
Charles III on Friday 5th May. 

Children are invited to wear red, white and blue clothes 
on this day and to don a crown and be king or queen for 
the day!  

Please bring along cake to share and school will be providing drinks for children and 
adults from 2:30pm in the playground. 

 

 

Safeguarding Update 

Did you know that there is no legal age for leaving your child at home or alone or allowing them out alone? But if you’re won-
dering when is it a good time to consider these options then NSPCC have produced a handy PDF guide: 

https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/media/2614/home-or-out-alone-guide.pdf  

Spotlight on… 

Fox Class had a great time playing quicksticks hockey at Harleston 

Magpies just before the Easter holidays. The club will be running 

taster sessions throughout June. You can find more information here:  

https://www.activesuffolk.org/activities/activity/hockey-taster-

sessions1  

Friday rota for this half term: 

Forest school: Reception and Year 4 

Swimming: Year 1, 3 and 5 

In school: Year 2 and 6 

Need some inspiration for making a 

crown for the coronation celebra-

tions? 

Hobbycraft have a template and in-

structions available on their website for 

making a showstopping crown! 

https://www.hobbycraft.co.uk/ideas/

how-to-make-a-showstopper-


